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Subject: 
Approve installation of an All Way stop at the intersection of Dopp Street & Fariview Avenue. 

 

Details: 
Referral was made by Public Works on behalf of Waukesha Memorial Hospital.  As part of the vacation of Dopp 
Street to Waukesha Memorial Hospital (WMH), it was agreed that the intersection of Dopp Street & Fairview 
Avenue was to be approved as an All-Way Stop to promote safer driving so drivers have to stop instead of 
making a unrestricted right turn into, now vacated private property.  The all way stop condition will also give 
drivers a moment to decide on redirecting their travel.  Staff recommends approval of this All Way stop.  The 
Buildings & Grounds committee reviewed this item and approved it unanimously.  

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Discuss whether to approve this request. 

 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost of installing these No Parking sings is expected to be $150.  Public Works will invoice the hospital for the 
cost of the signs. 

 

 

Executive Action: 
 The resolution for approving this All Way Stop installation will need to be executed by the Mayor and Clerk after 
the Council Meeting 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
 The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their February 29, 2016 meeting.  This item will be 
under the March 15, 2016 Common Council consent agenda. 

 


